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Regional Fuel Planning Project update 
1. Purpose 

To update the CDEM Group on the progress of the regional fuel plan project. 

2. Background 

Fuel (diesel and petrol) is essential in any response to an emergency.  
Accordingly there is a need to support the fuel industry in planning for 
distribution to and distribution around the Wellington region during an 
emergency event. This includes identifying CDEM critical customers who will 
be the priority fuel customers in such an event. 

The fuel plan is a requirement of the Wellington Region CDEM Group Plan and 
will align with the National Civil Defence Emergency Management Fuel Plan 
(SP 03/12). 

3. Fuel plan 

Initial work on the fuel plan, including liaising with the Lifeline Utilities 
Coordinator and the fuel industry has begun.   

In early 2015 a workshop will be held with the wider fuel industry to discuss the 
plan and potential solutions. Consultation on the Fuel Plan will then occur with 
the wider CDEM Group and any other interested parties.  The final plan will be 
approved by the CEG Sub Committee and reported to both the CEG and the 
Joint Committee.  

4. Recommendations 
 

 That the CDEM Group: 
 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 



 PAGE 2 OF 2 

 

 

Report prepared by: 

Bruce Pepperell 
Regional Manager 

 


